
The California Department of Fish and Wildlife, along 
with four Non-Profits, have created the Reserve Watch 
program to educate the public about Bolsa Chica’s 
environment, history, and the rules of the Reserve. This 
program is a new effort to connect our community with 
the Reserve and to foster respect and understanding 
for the amazing wildlife that live here. In addition to 
engaging with the visiting public, volunteers will monitor 
and report on the plants and animals they observe. For 
this program to thrive, we need YOU! Join the Reserve 
Watch and help Bolsa Chica flourish!

Training: 
October 22 & 29, 2022

Contact annie@bcerwatch.org
if you  are interested in 

volunteering for Reserve Watch 

Help protect Bolsa Chica’s 
fragile habitats and vulnerable 
wildlife by guiding the public 

to better understand and 
respect this wonderful place. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR BOLSA CHICA 

RESERVE WATCH 


